
Lindenwood University Lindenwood University 

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University Digital Commons@Lindenwood University 

Archived Lindenwood Press Releases Public Relations 

9-9-2006 

Late Start Classes Are Offered Late Start Classes Are Offered 

Lindenwood University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases 

 Part of the Business and Corporate Communications Commons 

https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/public_relations
https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fpress_releases%2F293&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/627?utm_source=digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu%2Fpress_releases%2F293&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


Lindenwood University

http://www.lindenwood.edu/news/2006/341-lite.html[6/5/2013 8:49:04 AM]

Late Start Classes Are Offered

Students who thought they had missed out on the fall semester at Lindenwood University can still take part
thanks to a large selection of late start classes that begin the weeks of Sept. 25, Oct. 2, Oct. 9 or Oct. 23.

More than 35 classes are available in a variety of subject matter, including art, communications, the
humanities, management, science, physical education and general education.

For more information or to register, call the Lindenwood University Office of Admissions at 636-949-4949.
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